Morning Announcements

Monday, February 29, 2016
1. Today is Day 2 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. Permission slips are available in the office for the Romeo and Juliet trip on March 16th.  Please stop in and pick one up if you are interested in attending this trip.  Permission slip and $7.00 payment must be made to Lori in the office today.
3. ATTENTION SENIORS:  There is a new scholarship application available in the office, the Rib Lake Public Library Scholarship.  Please stop in the office and pick up an application if interested.
4. Seniors: just a reminder that there will be a FAFSA completion night tonight from 6:00-8:00 pm.
5. Track athletes should start to pick up their warm ups today.  Juniors and Seniors should pick up their warm ups from Coach Weiss on Monday, followed by freshmen and sophomores on Tuesday.  Track athletes should check their email for important information about the upcoming season.
6. JUNIORS:  Final call for dues.  
7. Enrichment Study Halls will be reassigned today.  Please meet in the gym for Enrichment Study Hall. 
8. Attention Seniors and Juniors on the Track team, pick up your warm ups and T-shirt from Coach Weiss today.  Again, seniors and juniors should pick up their warm ups and t shirt from Coach Weiss today.  Sophomores and Freshmen should pick up their gear Tuesday. The track team is selling Rib Lake spirit gear until next week, find a track athlete if you are interested.
9. Reminder we will have Primetime this Wednesday morning at 6:15 AM.
LUNCH
Hamburger on a Bun

French Fries

Broccoli 

The Garden Spot

Pineapple

Applesauce
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